YOU’RE INVITED TO MEET THE

New Waller Creek

The Waller Creek Conservancy invites you to learn
about the exciting transformation coming to Waller
Creek!

We're hosting a series of informational meetings around the city. These
events are free and open to the public and we hope you will join us.

WCC staff, City of Austin staff, and consultants will be on hand to provide a
project overview, answer questions and hear your thoughts about the Waller
Creek project. Whether you're curious to learn about Waller for the first time or
have been involved along the way and are looking for an update, these meetings
are for you.

NORTH
Wednesday, August 5th, 6 PM - 8 PM
The Thinkery
1830 Simond Ave.

SOUTH
Thursday, August 6th, 6 PM - 8 PM
Ann Richards School
2206 Prather Ln.

DOWNTOWN
Wednesday, August 19th, 8 AM - 9:30 AM
Waller Ballroom
700 E. 6th St.

EAST
Wednesday, August 19th, 6 PM - 8 PM
ACC Eastview Campus
3401 Webberville Rd.

If you'd like to get acquainted with the project before attending, we encourage
you to visit our website. If you have any questions, feel free to call us at

512-541-3520 or email us at info@wallercreek.orgq.
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